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_____News from the Office_____ 

Father’s Day Breakfast will be on Friday, June 14th! Please 

come by during the morning from 8 am to 9 am for special 

treats and lots of celebration of our awesome dads! We hope 

to see you there!  

 

Spirit Week will be from Monday, June 17th through Friday, 

June 21st. Celebrate the last week of school with some fun 

dress-up activities! 

Monday, June 17th – Sport and Game Day! 

Tuesday, June 18th – Disney Day! 

Wednesday, June 19th – Wacky Wednesday! 

Thursday, June 20th – MOLR Shirt Day! 

Friday, June 21st – Pajama and Movie Day! 

 

The Last Day of School this year will be on Friday, June 21st. If 

your child is not returning for the summer or fall, then their 

last day will be Friday, June 21st! The office staff would like to 

extend a fond farewell to those families who will be moving 

on this June.  It has truly been our pleasure being a part of 

your and your children’s lives.  Please be sure to keep us on 
your holiday card lists, as we are always interested in the 

achievements of our graduates. 

 

Transition Week will run from Monday, June 24th to 

Thursday, June 27th. Students who are enrolled in the 

summer school program or are coming back for fall, are 

welcome to continue their regular schedule through the 4-

day Transition Week after the last day of school. Please be 

aware that on Friday, June 28th, our school will be CLOSED for 

our summer set-up day.  Daycare will not be provided on this 

day! 

 

For students enrolled in our Summer School Program, the 

first day of summer will be Monday, July 1st! We have 

scheduled some in-house field trips. Our summer school 

program will include time for both creative activities, 

designed around our unit of study, as well as traditional 

Montessori lessons.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

______A Few Reminders______ 

Sign-In/Out Reminder 

Please remember to sign your child in and out daily via the 

Procare Connect app on your phone OR from the tablets 

located in the hallway! This is a Licensing requirement and 

for safety reasons, is important to follow. Parents, please 

advise all other authorized pickup people to sign your child 

out on the tablets.  

 

Late Arrivals 

Please keep in mind that late arrivals to school are not only 

difficult for the child arriving to a class that has already 

begun, but it is also a distraction to the children who are 

already participating in circle time. An “on time” drop-off will 

help eliminate confusion, tears, and sad goodbyes. If you do 

happen to drop them off after class has started, please be 

sure to drop them off in the office and allow someone from 

the office staff to walk your child to class. 

 

Illness Policy Reminder 
Please DO NOT send your child to school if he/she has a 

fever, vomiting, diarrhea, or colored mucus.  In addition, 

he/she must be free of these symptoms for a complete 24 

hours before returning to school. Your child must be picked 

up by the parent or authorized person within 30 minutes of 

notification that your child has become ill at school. 

 

 

Important Dates to Remember: 

 

Friday, June 14th:  

Father’s Day breakfast from 8am to 9am! 

Come by during the morning before class starts 

for a special treat with dad! 

 

Monday, June 17th to Friday, June 21st: 

Spirit Week! 

 

Friday, June 21st: 

Last day of the school year! 

Final Progress Reports go out! 

 

Monday, June 24th to Thursday, June 27th: 

Transition Week! 

 

Friday, June 28th: 

CLOSED for Staff Set-Up Day 

 

 “Joy is the evidence of 
inner growth.” 

 

-Dr. Maria Montessori 

 


